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Sent: Thursday, January 09, 2014 12:33 PM
To: gary@sunderlandeng.com
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The Durham Engineers Club Cordially Invites You 
 to our January 16, 2014 Meeting    

  
East Durham Development...  Finally! 

  

with our guest speaker 
Ron Horvath, PE 

Horvath Associates, PA 
    

  
      

  Register Now! 
 You can now prepay with a credit card or PayPal account as you 

register!    
Meeting time is at 6:00 pm.  

When 
Thursday January 16, 2014 from 
6:00 PM to 8:00 PM EST 
Add to Calendar 

  
  
Where 
Croasdaile Country Club 
3800 Farm Gate Avenue 
Durham, NC 27705 

2013 Corporate Golf 

Tournament Sponsors 

  

 

Dear Fellow Professional :   

   
Please consider this special invitation to attend our regular 
monthly meeting on Thursday, January 16, 2014 from 6:00 
to 8:00 PM. 

An area that should have been one of Durham county's initial 
areas to be developed for both residential and commercial 
uses when the RTP opened in the early 60's, in reality is the 
last.  

  

Ron Horvath will talk about the expected impacts, challenges 
and growth trends for eastern Durham. 

 
Ron earned his BS in Civil Engineering from the University of 
Pittsburgh.  Since 1975, Mr. Horvath has designed and 
administered a wide variety of commercial, residential, and 
industrial projects ranging in cost up to $80 million dollars 
throughout the southeast.  Prior to joining the private sector, 
Mr. Horvath worked at both the District and Divisional offices 



  

  

 

  

   
 
 
 

HAPPY NEW YEAR!   

Dues for 2014 are due! ($40) 

  

Upcoming Meetings: 

February 20, 2014 - TBD 
  
March 20, 2014 - "Directional 
Drilling" speaker 
  
April 17, 2014 - Engineering 
an Urban Trail in Northwest 
Arkansas 

  
  

with NC DOT. He left public practice after ten years as the 
Chief Engineer of the Civil, Structural and MEP Departments to 
start a full service Architectural/Engineering Firm in 1988. 
During his career he has performed multiple public sector 
projects including various roadways, water, sewer and pumping 
station design.  His public work experience includes the City of 
Durham, City of Raleigh, Durham County, City of Burlington, 
Town of Cary, the University of NC and the National Park 
Service.  His knowledge of eastern Durham development 
includes work on a number of projects, including the Del Webb 
Carolina Arbors "active adult" development on a 434-acre 
parcel of land, featuring 1,275 ranch-style townhomes and 
single-family homes. 

   

Please click on the link below to register; the cost to 
attend is $25 for members and $35 for non-members. You 
can now pre-pay as you register with a credit card or 
PayPal account, mail a check, or pay at the door with cash 
or check. We cannot accept credit cards at the event. 
  
The price includes a buffet dinner at the Croasdaile Country 
Club. The buffet features an extensive salad bar, and a variety 
of hot dishes; the food is excellent. Social hour is from 6:00 to 
6:30 pm and there is a cash bar. Dinner is from 6:30 to about 
7:00 and the seminar will begin about 7:00, the presentation 
will be about an hour followed by Q&A. 
 
One (1.0) PDH will be provided; a terrific bargain!  Please 
join us for this great presentation by clicking on the "Register 
Now" link below, if you cannot attend please let us know as 
well, and feel free to forward this invitation to as many others 
as you would like using the button below. 

 

Register Now! 

Forward to a Friend ! 

I can't make it 

 

If you do not wish to continue to receive event invitations from 
the Durham Engineers Club please unsubscribe using the link 
at the bottom. The Durham Engineers Club has one meeting 
per month.  
  
We look forward to seeing you at the meeting! 
  
Sincerely, 
  
Jennifer Buzun, PE 
Durham Engineers Club 
jbuzun@nc.rr.com 
919-560-4326*30292 
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